
Gary Zepp

To: Sen. Charlie Huggins
Subject RE: S8190

From: James P. Jacobson [mailto:huntfishak.net1
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 1:48 PM
To: Sen. Charlie Huggins; Sen. Gary Stevens; Rep. Alan Austernian
Subject: 5B190

3-5-14 Dear Senator Huggins,
manic you for introducing SB 190. This will allow guiding in Alaska to continue without unreasonable

restrictions on packers or apprentice guides.
Best regards,
Jake Jacobson, Alaska Master Guide #54
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